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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:   Mayor and City Council Members  

Steve Parker, City Manager  

 

From:  Melissa Reynolds, P.E., CFM, MPA, City Engineer 

 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager  

 

Subject:  Ordinance restricting through truck traffic E Pine St from N Austin St 

to N King Street 

 

Date:   February 6, 2024 

 
Current City ordinance designates “no through truck traffic” streets as streets with a 

restriction on through commercial vehicles with two or more rear axles unless they are 

making a delivery to an address on that street. East Pine Street between North Austin Street 

and North King Street currently has truck traffic that is using E Pine St to traverse between 

the two larger roadways. E Pine St is not classified on the City’s Master Thoroughfare 

Plan, therefore classified as a local street. There are many homes fronting Hidalgo St and 

the primary land uses are residential. 

 

Due to the limited existing right-of-way and surrounding residential land uses, staff is 

recommending a through truck restriction on East Pine St between N Austin Street and N 

King Street. 

 

Citizen(s) have requested a through truck restriction on E Pine Street between N Austin 

Street and N King Street. Staff will be available to answer any questions at the February 6, 

2024 City Council meeting. 

 


